
 

Hello RIFE / Challenger and Families!! 

I hope everyone had a wonderful summer!!!  It is always sad to see summer end….but that 
also means SOCCER IS STARTING!!! 

I am asking families interested in Soccer to RSVP / Reply so we can make up a Soccer 
Roster and Email list.  Please reply let me know if you want to be added to the Soccer 
Updates. 

Soccer details – (remain same as prior years) 

Date:  Saturdays starting September 13th at 3:00 pm 

Location: Dater School Field – 35 School Road in Ramsey 

I will send out reminders to everyone for the next week or two and then move to the Soccer 
only email list. 

This is part of a larger issues to clean up our email list. 

ALSO – Hold the Date – The RIFE Halloween Party is scheduled for Friday, October 24th – St. 
Paul’s School in Ramsey – 7:00 pm to 9:00 pm 

I look forward to seeing you all soon! 

Coach Harry 

 


